A reminder of a few of the events that are going on this summer:

Ly

The July club night is Thursday, July 14th at the 5§19. Our caller for
this evening will be Joe Uebelacker.

As noted on the atfached flyer, the picnic will be held on August
7th at Hanlan’s Point. Early indications are that we are going to
have a good turn-out, and this should be a good time.
Remember, that any non-dancing friends would be more than
welcome. We have dlso invited back some of the people who
have danced with us over the last two years, and no longer come
out,

TRIANGLE SQUARES
TORONTO

The August club night is going to be held on Thursday, August 18th af the 519, with Tim

Crawford calling.

The Toronto District Square Dance association has organized dancing at the CNE for the
last few years, this year they will be dancing on Sunday, August 21st. Last year we had
over two squares attending, and it was a great deal of fun (and includes free admission
tfo the CNE). We expect to have as many dancers again this year, with all the dancing
being at the mainstream level. If you haven’t got a form to fill out, give John Bailey a

call at 921-0571, and he will fill one out and send it in for you.

Dancing begins again in September on the following dates:

Basic: Infroductory nights (7:00) September 7th, 14th, & 21st, with the first class on
September 28th, Jesse Ketchum School at Bay & Davenport. The cost of
each of the introductory nights will be $§5.00, and after that, dancers have

the option of paying $50.00 for the next 12 nights.

Plus: Thursdays, starting September 8th; 8:30-10:00 at the 519 Community Centre.
Al: Thursdays, starting September 8th; 7:00-8:30 at the 519 Community Centre.
A2: | Wednesdays, starting September 7th; 7:00-9:30 at Jesse Ketchum School at

Bay & Davenport.

The Demo Team practices are still to be determined, and we will advise when this has

been finalized.




